
13/3/2025

Hello all,

This is Katie Griffiths! 

In terms 5 and 6, Art Clubs will be running on Wednesdays and 
Fridays. 

The Wednesday group is full - but you can put your child on a 
waiting list.

The Friday group is new; and the dates are: 
25th April
2nd May
9th May
16th May.
There won’t be a club on the last Friday of term 5.

During term 6 there are 7 Fridays and I will be running them every 
week during this term.

If you would like your child to join, please email me at: 
katiegriffiths@westernroad.e-sussex.sch

The club costs £10 per child per session, and I will ask for payment 
termly, 2 weeks in advance.

All my best,
Katie
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